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Good evening TUSD, SSAC will have its first meeting on September 21, 
from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. at Sabino High School.  The Vice President, 
Ciana Cronin from UHS, and I will soon be meeting with Dr. Sanchez to 
plan the Council's goals and direction for this year.  I look forward to 
moving the club onward and upward. 
 
Board members are welcome to attend this first meeting or any subsequent 
ones.  I hope to see some of them there!   
 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 


